
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Survey September 2019 – Your opportunity to have your say 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
On an ongoing basis the staff and governors review the progress made in the children’s 
learning and the school’s development, identifying areas of focus for continued 
progress in the future. As part of this work, we survey staff, parents and children 
appropriately in three important areas – Leadership and Management, Outcomes for 
Learners and Quality of Provision.  
 
Your suggestions and any further areas of development will be taken into account 
when prioritising this year’s School Development Plan. It is important that all members 
of the school community have the opportunity to contribute towards this plan.   
 
We would be grateful if you could some time to complete the online survey so that 
your suggestions can form part of the school’s discussion of this year’s Development 
Plan. Simply click on the link and work your way through the statements. At the end 
of each section, there is the opportunity to additional comments. All responses are 
anonymous and I would ask all parents to ensure that their comments are positive and 
constructive. Please aim to have completed the survey by Friday 4th October when the 
link will expire.  
 
The link for the survey is below, you can either click on it or copy it and paste it into 
your web browser. A paper copy of this letter will also be sent home.  
 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/XJ5K5KH  

 

Many thanks  

 

Sean Spillane 

Principal  

http://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XJ5K5KH

